
 

Current Research in the Humanities Colloquium Series 
“Humanities Fast Forward” 

& 
Department of American Literature and Culture  

 
 

invite all doctoral students to  
a meeting with  

 
 

Brittany Roberts & Sean Matharoo  
(University of California, Riverside) 

 
_______________ 

 
Wednesday — January 10, 2018  

9:45am – 11:15am  
Room 16 (close to Sala Rady  

Wydziału Humanistycznego UMCS)  
 

_______________ 
 

Brittany Roberts and Sean Matharoo are doctoral students at the University of 
California, Riverside. They will talk about the doctoral program at UCR, their 
experience of the graduate school in the U.S., and their academic interests. 

They will also be happy to answer questions.  
 

THE MEETING IS OPEN TO ALL DOCTORAL 
STUDENTS AND OTHER INTERESTED PARTIES  

 
All questions regarding the meeting should be directed to pawel.frelik@umcs.edu.pl  


